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Dear Members, 
 
In these particular times, our daily work continues. We are monitoring energy topics and are 
always at your full disposal if you have any question.  

Current circumstances make it impossible to build a programme for the moment, but they 
also help us realise the value of lively meeting with people.  

We are sure this regained awareness will enable us all to appreciate our future energy 
events and to fruitfully exchange ideas as never before. 

We look forward to this moment to come and we will revert to you with news about our 
events as soon as possible!  
 
Stay healthy,  
 
The European Energy Forum Team 

http://www.europeanenergyforum.eu/events/upcoming

